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Alaska – Wilderness for beginners      

Wednesday, November 17, 2021   by Annemarie Koelliker and Roberto Sabene 

At La Longeraie, Morges 16h 

The awe-inspiring and humbling nature of the far North of the 

United States cannot be tamed. It demands respect from its 

visitors as well as the willingness to be adventurous and bold. 

Nevertheless, Annemarie Koelliker and Roberto Saibene dared 

to venture to Alaska. They even treated themselves some 

comfort while on their journey! For four weeks they travelled by 

motorhome along empty highways and camped in vast forests. 

Despite being “beginners”, they quickly felt at ease and at home 

in the wilderness. Additionally, the climate was unexpectedly 

mild for the time of the year, so the two were treated by Alaska 

at its best. 

The Multivision-Show will escort you through spectacular, dreamlike landscapes: glaciers towering over the ocean, 

impressive mountain ranges, idyllic lakes and a surprisingly rich flora. Many pictures are dedicated to the abundant 

wildlife such as black bears, moose, caribou and eagles, and also grizzly bears.  

The talk will be followed by an aperitif. 

 

Date : Wednesday, November 17   16h00    

Deadline :    Sunday evening, November 14 

Cost : 30 CHF includes drinks and fingerfood/canapés. Non-members 5 CHF extra (see Note below) 

Contact : ilausanneclub@gmail.com or Alicia 021 617 96 73 (leave message)

 

CHRISTMAS DINNER 
Saturday Evening, December 4, at Restaurant du Port de Pully  
 
The harbor of Pully is also a nice place to take a stroll during the winter months. 
The restaurant is very popular in summer because of its terrace on the lake front. It  
is also a nice place inside and worth stopping when the terrace is closed. They have 
a good menu choice … you will find out in the December Monthly. 
 

Vaccination Certificate is required since September 13 

If you are vaccinated but do not have a 'Certificat Covid' (Pass sanitaire), here is how you can obtain your certificate.  

Click on this   LINK             You may need it to visit exhibits, museums and restaurants.

 

NOTE: 
We invite members from English speaking clubs in Lausanne to join our events at no extra charge.  
Please remember our web address www.icl-club.ch. There you can always find information on activities in case you lose 
the monthly ICL information page as well as useful general information on the club. 
 

 

https://www.vd.ch/toutes-les-actualites/hotline-et-informations-sur-le-coronavirus/faq-covid-et-sante/certificat-covid/#c2075419

